Decorative Policy During Festive Periods

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Tenant's Name]
Address: [Tenant's Address]
Dear [Tenant's Name],

As the festive season approaches, we would like to remind you of our decorative policy
regarding the display of decorations in your leased premises.

Policy Guidelines:

All decorations must be non-permanent and easily removable.

Decorative items should not cause damage to walls, ceilings, or any fixtures.

Electrical decorations must comply with safety regulations and be used with care.

Any decorations must be removed within [insert number of days] after the festive season
ends.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to this policy, ensuring a joyful and safe festive
environment for everyone.

If you have any questions or specific decoration ideas, please feel free to reach out.
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Contact Information]



